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Gentet, Matthias

From: Gentet, Matthias
Sent: 14 March 2016 09:13
To: Gentet, Matthias
Subject: FW: 2016/0541/P - 79 Regent's Park Road - REVISED PROPOSAL

 
 
--  
Matthias Gentet  
Planning Technician  
 
Telephone: 020 7974 5961 
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You can sign up to our new and improved planning e-alerts to let you know about new 
planning applications, decisions and appeals. 
From: Richard Simpson [mailto:richardsimpsonnw1@gmail.com]  
Sent: 10 March 2016 16:41 
To: Gentet, Matthias 
Subject: Re: 2016/0541/P - 79 Regent's Park Road - REVISED PROPOSAL 
 

Dear Matthias, 
 
Many thanks for this email and revision. I am happy to accept the 
revised timber door, and withdraw our objection to the original 
application (metal door). 
 
Best wishes, and thanks for your work on this application, 
 
Richard 
Chair PHCAAC 
 
On 8 March 2016 at 14:32, Gentet, Matthias <Matthias.Gentet@camden.gov.uk> wrote: 

Dear Richard Simpson 

  

Please find attached the revised drawing for the replacement of the timber door with a new timber 
door, instead of a metal door.  
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I would very much appreciate your feedback on this, and if you are satisfied with the amendments, 
to confirm that you are happy to withdraw your objection. 

  

Many thanks 

  

Matthias Gentet 

Planning Technician  |  Planning Solution Team 

Tel: 0207 974 5961  |  matthias.gentet@camden.gov.uk 

  

Development Management  | Regeneration and Planning | Culture and Environment 
Directorate  |  London Borough of Camden  

5 Pancras Square | London | N1C 4AG 

  

For a safer and quicker way to apply, please submit your planning applications and  tree 
notifications/applications via the planning portal by clicking on the following link: 
www.planningportal.gov.uk . 

  

   

 


